
SERFF 7.6 Release Notes 
 

SERFF 7.6 was released to production on Thursday, December 17, 2015. The 7.6 release contains the Filing 
Workflow Report and other small changes 
. 
 

New Features in SERFF 7.6 
Filing Workflow Report (state) 
This standardized report, requested by the Operational Efficiencies Working Group, was created to help measure 
the success of speed-to-market initiatives.  This report will allow the state to review workflow data, at the state 
instance level, for all open filings.  
 
 

Changes in SERFF 7.6 
 

Public Access/Confidentiality  
State users will receive a confirmation message when marking a filing as Public Access and there are any 
items within the filing that have been requested to remain confidential. The language is as follows: 

Confidential items exist on this filing. Are you sure you wish to make changes to the filing’s public access? 
 
State Generated Messages 
The State Generated Message character limit has been increased to 4000 characters. 
 
State Search 
In Filing Search, the 'Interstate Compact' field now defaults to 'No Compact’ for those states that belong to 
the Compact.  
  
Plan Management Messages 
The correct Plan Management user will now be displayed in the ‘From’ column regarding Plan Management 
items in the Message Center. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions 
about the release of SERFF 7.6. 


